
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Aston Township 

Zoning Hearing Board will meet at the Township Municipal 

Building  located at 5021 Pennell Road, Aston, Pa. on Tuesday,  

February 28, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.  

At this meeting the following petition will be heard. 

  

 Thomas and Christine Brennan owners of 103 Bonsall Ave, 

Aston, Pa requests a variance to installed 6 feet wooden privacy 

fence on their corner property.  The property is located a Residential 

2 zoning district.  Variances are requested from section 1292.08 (b) 

and section 1292.05 of the Aston Township Zoning Code. 

 

 This petition will be heard along with any other issues 

that pertain to these matters. 

 

 At this meeting interested parties may appear and be heard 

for or against the granting of these petitions. 

 

  

     Raymond Church, Chairman 

     Zoning Hearing Board 

Attest: 

Richard D. Lehr 

Township Secretary 

    

 


